
 

Mountain Valley Pipeline Project  

Environmental Auditor  
Quarterly Reports for Q2 2022 

July 15, 2022 
 
 
James Golden 
Director of Central Operations 
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 1105 
Richmond, VA 23218 
 
Todd L. Normane 
Deputy General Counsel  
Equitrans Midstream Corporation 
2200 Energy Drive 
Canonsburg, PA 15317 

Dear Mr. Golden and Mr. Normane:  

Please find the Q2 2022 Environmental Auditor Quarterly Reports including the required Bi-Weekly 
Reports per my review of the Mountain Valley Pipeline (MVP). These reports are provided in accordance 
with the Consent Decree between the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) and MVP.  Separate 
reports are included for each Virginia construction spread (G, H, and I). 

As you are aware, the Consent Decree requires that the Environmental Auditor prepare multiple reports. 
The Quarterly Report for Q2 2022 is due on or before July 15, 2022.  Additionally, bi-weekly reports are to 
be prepared and attached to the quarterly reports.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Joe Crea, CPESC, CPSWQ 

Tetra Tech 

 


